
From: PUC Consumer Comments
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Friday, October 30, 2020 3:00:04 PM

The following comments were submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Creighton Hardin
Submission Time: Oct 30 2020 2:21PM
Email: hardcrei@cableone.net
Telephone: 208-604-4730
Address: 6078 old ranch rd
pocatello, ID 83204

Name of Utility Company: Idaho power

Case ID: IDC-E-20-21

Comment: "Idaho Power needs to justify to the Idaho PUC why they propose to eliminate net 
metering on Dec. 1. Idaho Power wants to progress on clean energy production with the 
incentive of continued net metering to farmers and businesses."
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